Hello Families,
 
Tomorrow is the first day of school for ALL students.  Students should be dropped off between 7:25-7:45. Please enter the parent drop off line by turning right into the school parking lot from South Union Street.  There are no left turns into or out of the school lot.
Please follow the staff directions each day to ensure a safe drop off.  Your student should be ready to exit the car when you pull up to the curb.   K-2 students enter through the office doors, 3-5 students enter through the outside stair doors.  At 7:45 the upstairs door will lock and all students will enter through the office doors to be counted as tardy.
Please remember that parents will not enter the building…so say your goodbyes as you enter the drop off line and be proud of your students’ independence as they enter the school on their own. 😊. 
 
We are excited to welcome back all 440 students to South Union Elementary!  #SUthisisUS
 
Here is a link to the school website and important documents that were handed out last night at meet the teacher.
https://southunion.dmschools.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/33/2022/08/Back-to-School-22-23-Guide.pdf
